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D E A R  S P O N S O R S
A N D  F R I E N D S  A N D
F A M I L Y  O F  S C H O O L
F O R  L I F E ,  

I hope you're doing
well and enjoying the
beginning of the new
year. I wanted to look
back on the special
Christmas time we
had at the School for
Life.

R E M E M B E R I N G  T H E
F U N  C H R I S T M A S  A T
S C H O O L  F O R  L I F E
Thinking back, our
Christmas celebration
was really fun. We
started the day with
some traditional Thai
games that brought a
local feel to the event,
making everyone laugh
and feel connected. The
kids enjoyed yummy
snacks and a special
Christmas lunch,
creating lasting
memories together.

U N D E R S T A N D I N G
T H E  T R U E  M E A N I N G
O F  C H R I S T M A S

Amidst all the fun, we
took a moment to talk
about the real reason
for Christmas – the birth
of Jesus Christ. The
Christmas service
helped the kids
understand this special
day better. Their faces
lit up with
understanding, and
there was a grateful
feeling in the air.

C H R I S T M A S  C E L E B R A T I O N
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K E E P I N G  T H E  F A I T H  A N D
C O M M U N I T Y  G O I N G

I'm happy to share that the spirit of
community and faith didn't end
with Christmas. The same team,
along with a local church team
and ZOE students, continues to
host services every two weeks.
These services are not just about
faith; they're also filled with fun. It's
great to see our Christian kids
continuing to practice their faith
and feeling connected to each
other.

G I F T S  O F  L O V E  F R O M  L A N N A
I N T E R N A T I O N A L  S C H O O L

Beyond our walls, we received
some lovely gift baskets from
the students of Lanna
International School. Inside
were things like water bottles,
colors, toothbrushes,
toothpaste, and toys – a
thoughtful gift that showed
love from one community to
another.
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As we wrap up 2023, I want to say a big thank you for your constant
support. Your generosity has allowed us to create moments of

happiness, connection, and growth for these kids. Your kindness
continues to make a difference long after the Christmas celebrations

are over.

Wishing you a wonderful year ahead, full of good things. Thank you
for being a source of hope for the School for Life.

Warm regards,
School for Life

A  B I G  T H A N K  Y O U  F O R  Y O U R  S U P P O R T
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